
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

John Plescow 
Friday, January 27, 2023 9:59 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2023 9:26 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Mike Y <mike.yoder@live.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2023 8:27 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Florida Power and Light Activities in NW Florida 

Dear Anyone, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/27/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00609-2023 

As a resident of Florida, I am asking that the commission peruse incentives or penalties against Florida Power and Light 
for continued underwhelming support for North West Florida residents. 

Given we had no choice in the matter of FPL taking control of our power and increased cost of electricity, I am 
petitioning the commission to either incentivize them to increase the services provided by FPL to NW Florida 
residents. This includes grants or rebates to improve efficiency, offer the same services as other residents outside of 
NW Florida such as the EV charging packages. 

It is apparent, when comparing Duke Energy with FPL, residents without a choice are at a complete disadvantage. 

The commission should hold these companies accountable, if the State wishes to continue with a franchise scheme of 
control. 

Thanks for listening, 

Mike Yoder 

Sent from Mail for Windows 
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